
 
 
No. CEPC/HQ/ED-Corrs/2021-22     Dated: 23rd May 2021  
 
 
All Members of the CEPC  
 
 

Sub.: Feedback of Shortage of Labour for Re-starting the Production of 
Handmade Carpets and other floor coverings. 

 
Dear Members, 
 
We are aware that the 2nd phase of COVID-19 and lock down in various States has 
put industry in a very difficult position and Members are facing various problems 
including shortage of labour for re-starting the production.   
 
We request for Members feedback on shortage of labour and other issues 
to re-start the production of Handmade Carpets and other floor coverings 
by return mail to enable us to take up the issue at the appropriate level in the Govt. 
of India.  
 
Hope for support and cooperation of Members in the larger interest of the industry.  
 
 
Regards, 

 
Sanjay Kumar 
Executive Director  


